
ASX Announcement 
 
 

2 April 2025 
 

Change of Company Secretary 
 
Mamba Exploration Limited (ASX: M24) (“Mamba” or “the Company”), advises of the appointment of 

Mr James Bahen and Ms Kristi Bryson as Joint Company Secretaries of Mamba effective 2 April 2025, 

replacing Ms Amanda Burgess following her resignation. 
 

The Company would like to thank Ms Burgess for the work and dedication to the Company since the 

IPO. 
 

Mr Bahen and Ms Bryson will be responsible for communication with the ASX in relation to listing rule 

matters, pursuant to Listing Rule 12.6. 

 
 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Mamba Exploration Limited. 
 

For more information, please visit our website, or contact: 
 
 
 

Mr Simon Andrew 

Executive Director 

info@mambaexploration.com.au 
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